

BASKETBALL GOLDEN JUBILEE

NAISMITH MEMORIAL COMMITTEE

Springfield, Mass.

MAYOR ROGER L. PUTNAM

Chairman

September 27, 1941

Mr. Forrest C. Allen Basketball Coach University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Coach Allen:

Enclosed is a copy of the letter and booklet which we are sending to every college and high school in the country, to assure their complete and wholehearted cooperation in the Golden Jubilee campaign.

If at any time you have suggestions that you feel might prove valuable in furthering the interests of the campaign, please do not hesitate to write me.

We are counting on you for your generous support in furthering the Golden Ball Games in your section of the country, and know you will do what you can in this regard.

At this time, let me express my sincere gratitude for your continued assistance.

Very truly yours,

Roger L. Putnam